
Memorandum 
 

 
 
Date:  November 17, 2022 
 
To:  David Switzer, Chair 
  Water and Light Advisory Board 
 

 
From:  Leanne Tippett Mosby, Chair 
  Climate and Environment Commission 
 
Subject: CEC Endorsement of WLAB 10/6/22 Memo to Columbia City Council Entitled: 

“Concerns over Water Rate Processes” 
 
 
This is to document that at their October 26 meeting, the Climate & Environment Commission 
voted to endorse the above referenced memo from WLAB to City Council. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 


